
Legislator Lorigo to hold District Outreach 
Meeting June 29 at Aurora Town Hall 

(East Aurora, NY) – Erie County Legislator Joseph C. Lorigo will host a District Outreach 
Meeting at 6 p.m. Thursday, June 29 at Aurora Town Hall, Southside Municipal Center, 300 
Gleed Ave., East Aurora to meet with residents and discuss county issues and concerns.  

“District outreach meetings are a good opportunity to meet directly with residents to 
discuss county issues, as well as share information about county programs and services 
offered by various departments. I encourage residents with questions or concerns to stop 
by so we can discuss them one-on-one,” said Legislator Lorigo.  

Information about 2017 road and bridge projects, Senior Services, Social Services, Veteran 
Affairs, the County Clerk’s Office and other County departments will be available. Notary 
services are also offered, free of charge.  

No appointment is necessary. Anyone who is unable to attend a scheduled District 
Outreach Meeting is encouraged to contact his office to schedule a meeting at a time and 
location that is convenient for them. For additional information, please contact Legislator 
Lorigo’s Office at 858-8922 or email joseph.lorigo@erie.gov.  
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